
January was also a busy month 

• I spent some time going through our Clearance policy. I am pushing to make sure we comply 

with our KKS policy 

• We are also getting ready for a simply-together event. We are excited to host this event. I would 

like to thank our fantastic organizing team Jessica Sheaffer, Jake Miller, Rick Sten, Kathryn 

Melear, Stephanie Maurer, And Danelle Andrews 

• 2022 Youth Gathering has been canceled until 2024, and our youth group still meet regularly 


